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Upcoming meeting
Our annual Steak Fry on September 12th  will usher in the 2011-2012 Lions Year.  It will get underway at 6:30 
p.m. at the Log Cabin behind the Mansion House on East Main Street Street in Centerville).  

Steak Fry kicks off new Lions year
The new Lions year begins with the annual Steak Fry on September 12.  It begins at 6:30 p.m. In the Log Cabin  
behind the Mansion House on East Main Street.  Lion Paul Elstro is in charge of the event again this year and 
promises a good meal.  Be sure to come and bring along a prospective member.

Board holds organizational meeting 
Lions will have two meetings during January and February this winter.  The board of directors, at the club's 
annual organizational meeting Tuesday evening, August 30, voted to drop the first meeting of the month for  
January and February.  Inclement weather was cited as reason for the action.  In February, Lion Jim Howell  
suggested suspending all meetings during January and February.  But the board felt that was too long a period 
of time not to meet.  The action means there will be meetings on January 23 and February 27.  The entire  
schedule of meetings is listed on our web site.
 
In other action, the board approved the Halloween Party for Saturday, October 29;  Community Awards Banquet 
for April 9;  and the Fish Fry for June 8 and 9, 2012.
 
Lion Tim McConaha will be in charge of the Christmas Banquet on December 12.  And Lion Paul Elstro will again  
head up the season opener Steak Fry on September 12.
 
The meeting was held at the home of Lion President Tim Hill.

Lion Carl Orsborn dies in June
Longtime Lions Club member Carl D. Orsborn has died. Lion Carl died at Reid Hospital June 23 after a long 
illness. A member of the Centerville Club since March 29, 1980, he served as president in 1984-85.  He was 76.

The father of Lion Jeff Nickell died August 18.  Ronald H. Nickell was 75.

Camp Woodsmoke Pork Chop Dinner September 25
This is Camp Woodsmoke's annual fundraiser and open house. Everyone is invited to attend. There will  be 
music at the shelterhouse and wagon rides around the camp. This is a great opportunity to come explore, have 
fun and support the camp.

Cost: Advance tickets $8.00 from Lions President Tim Hill. $9.00 at the door.  Menu: Grilled Pork Chop, Baked 
Potato, Green Beans, Applesauce, Bread & Butter, Ice Cream, Lemonade & Iced Tea.
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